
 

IWA Newsletter - May 5, 2023

CLASSROOM HIGHLIGHTS
from the desk of Mrs. Congelio

Hands-On Learning in the Lab

Students in Ms. Rossman's 8th grade science classes took a tour of the body’s

https://www.incarnatewordacademy.org/
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfimILQ1i-X3RvppXQKQQs7Luw_Ot11dhd7UF6hCFW3XOnvhg/viewform


pump with a dissection of a pig heart. By cutting into the heart, they revealed the
four chambers, peered into the aorta, and inspected blood vessels up close. This
workshop was led by educators from the Great Lakes Science Center.

Warrior Award Recipients

Congratulations to our March Warrior Award
recipients! These students and faculty were
chosen and recognized for being Open-Hearted.
Way to go, Warriors!

Back row (left to right): Ella F., Alexa V., Oliver S.,
Margaret R., Lila G.

Front row (left to right): Noah F., Will S., Peyton P.,
Maria P., Dimitri P.

Summer Camp Registration Open Now!



Summer camp registration is open! CLICK HERE to register.

2023-2024 SCHOOL CALENDAR
 

It's here! The IWA 2023-2024 School Calendar is finalized and ready.
Click below for a printable copy!

Click here for the 2023-2024 School Calendar!

Save the Date!

Our annual Military Event and Walk will take place
on Friday, May 26, 2023 from 9:30 AM -
approximately 1:30 PM. Parents, IWA Alum,
Veterans, and Active Duty are welcome. Details to
come!

Hot Lunch News

Hot lunch orders for the remainder of the school
year will close on Friday, May 12.

There will be NO HOT LUNCH offered on Field
Day, which will be on Friday, May 19. All
students must pack a lunch.

Vegetarian options are now available! Please note that any remaining balances
on your hot lunch account will NOT be refunded or carried over to the 23-24
school year, so be sure to make your selections before it's too late! ​

 
THANK YOU FOR SUPPORTING WARRIOR
WEEKEND!

On Saturday, April 29, we celebrated the past, present and future of Incarnate Word
Academy at the Spring Fling! Special recognition went to Dr. Chester Bizga, DDS, Sr.
Elizabeth Ann Sheahan, SIW, Sr. Elizabeth Cooper, SIW, and Mrs. Cheryl Kaminski
DelBane '83. Pictures are shared below!

https://form.jotform.com/230738715720153
https://files.constantcontact.com/e5e08d75801/dbae6243-29ec-4f14-b389-ca98ab85f11d.pdf?rdr=true


As a part of the celebrations, videos of gratitude are shared for reach recipient. Please
take a few moments to watch! The videos are linked to the button's below each
recipient.

Dr. Chester Bizga,
DDS

Sr. Elizabeth Ann Sheahan

Sr. Elizabeth Cooper Mrs. Cheryl Kaminski
DelBane '83

https://youtu.be/4v0Oth9dux0
https://youtu.be/v80apjhhqJ0
https://youtu.be/YaOjwCDj0gs
https://youtu.be/HRzr8M1haiU


On Sunday, April 30, we celebrated our IWA students and families at the IWA Fun Run!
The sun came out and God blessed us with a beautiful afternoon in time for the race.
Thanks to all of our students, families and community supporters who helped raise
over $12,000 to support Incarnate Word Academy! Check our our facebook or
instagram pages for more photos from the day's activities!



 
PTSU EVENT NEWS

FIELD DAY STUDENT WAIVER: Field Day is Friday, May 19!

Students will have the opportunity to jump on large inflatable obstacle courses during
Field Day on Friday, May 19. A waiver and release of liability form MUST BE
COMPLETED FOR EACH CHILD prior to that day in order for your child to participate.
If you any questions, feel free to contact Mrs. Congelio.

Click here to complete the Field Day
Waiver

PTSU Meeting: Wednesday, May 10 at 7:00 p.m. at
Schnitz Ale Brewery

RSVP to the May PTSU Meeting Here!

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSerRgg0J_3aDoFPgz3BIECXZwZVtt9AJEzdp-7cfjVJ36dnnQ/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSerRgg0J_3aDoFPgz3BIECXZwZVtt9AJEzdp-7cfjVJ36dnnQ/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfimILQ1i-X3RvppXQKQQs7Luw_Ot11dhd7UF6hCFW3XOnvhg/viewform


PTSU Mother Daughter Event, May 6: Parent Volunteers
Needed

The Mother Daughter event is Saturday, May 6! Volunteers are needed for set
up, food and drink service, and clean up. Please click the link below to volunteer!

Click here to volunteer for the Mother Daughter
event!

Field Day is Friday, May 19! PTSU Is once
again sponsoring IWA Field Day and
parents are needed to be classroom
chaperones, game and inflatable
volunteers, snow cone volunteers among
other needed positions. Please volunteer if
you can by clicking on the link below!

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60b0f4badaf2baafb6-volunteer#/


Click here to be a field day
parent volunteer!

 
PAYMENT PLAN APPLICATIONS DUE TODAY!

Tuition Payment Plan with Unity Catholic Federal Credit Union

Click here to apply for the payment plan

Incarnate Word Academy partners with Unity Catholic Federal Credit Union to provide
a monthly payment plan option for tuition payments. Families must complete and send
an application online (link is above) by Friday, May 5, 2023. All applications will be
processed through the credit union. The week of May 15, 2023, loan documents will be
emailed to you for your signature at the email address you provide, or you may call and
make an appointment to sign at any credit union branch. Final loan documents must be
signed by Friday, May 19, 2023, for your tuition to be funded on time.

Questions regarding the payment plan can be directed to Mary L. Rose, Lending
Manager at Unity Catholic Federal Credit Union Main Office; 440-886-2558.

• No pre-payment penalty
• No application or document fee
• Low interest rate of 4.99% APR
• No initial membership deposit required
• 10-month loan term with equal monthly payments
• Several easy and convenient payment options

COMMUNITY NEWS: St. John Bosco 5K Race and
Pasta Dinner

On Saturday, June 3, St. John Bosco is holding it's 9th annual Run With Me 5K Race
and 1 Mile Walk! Click below to register.

Click here for more information and to
register!

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c0e4ea4ae2dabf85-incarnate1#/
https://www.financial-net.com/unitycatholiccu/lending/InternetLoans
https://runsignup.com/sjbrunwithme


IWA ALUMNI NEWS

Are you an Incarnate Word Academy alumni? We'd love to hear from you! Please
take a moment, click a button below and send us an update!

Are you an IWA Alumni? Click
here!

  
Incarnate Word Academy

Address: 6620 Pearl Rd
Parma Heights, OH 44130

Get In Touch

https://form.jotform.com/42575617255965
https://www.incarnatewordacademy.org/
https://www.incarnatewordacademy.org/contact


Tel: 440-842-6818  
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